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Dear Council Members,

I moved to Shoreline in 2012 to move away from Seattle and enjoy the open space and trees.  I
very much appreciate the trees in Shoreline especially, with Climate change and our hotter
summers.   This fall, the drive along Meridian has been stunning.  We have so many streets
with beautiful tree canopies that they really make Shoreline special.  I am very much against
clear cutting lots for new construction and also worry about the public street trees and losing
the beauty of them along with the benefits they provide to critters, shade and the health of our
air.  I would ask that the Council set a moratorium on public street tree removal until the tree
code can be updated to protect these treasures.  Thank you for considering my email in your
process.

-- 
Warmly,

Kerri Donovan
206-660-7489
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